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Message our Principal
- O February is heart @ month, anti bullying, Valentine’s, so
| N ¥ let’s all be kind, share kind words, and respect each
S other.

C Pper Nicola

Message from Mr. Chretien

Congrats to all N'kwala high school students on
completing Semester 1 with great success! As
we dive into Semester 2, let's keep up the
momentum and make it another amazing half-
year.

Shoutout to the Class of 2025—graduation is
set for June 23rd, and we’re so close! Let's
finish strong!

Reminders

Salmon Lake -Trout Fishing_

Upcoming fishing field trip!
PARENTS WELCOMED TO JOIN!

Feb 7/2025 /
Location: Prince Philips
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Well, events in January 2025 are going great in our classroom!! In all of our subjects, our students are engaged
in the learning that has been taught. In Language Arts, we are wrapping up our novel study on the book
“Number the Stars” by Lois Lowry, where a girl must help hide her friend from the dangers of war. In Math, we
are diving into division and long division, and in the next couple weeks, will start to learn about money and use
in everyday life. In Social Studies, our class has been exploring the history and culture of Ancient Greece with
how ideas from their past helped influence our present. In Science, we are finishing our unit on Electricity and
in the next couple of weeks, will start to look at Evolution/Biodiversity in different species. In Career Education,
students are learning key leadership attributes and skills needed in life. In short, 2025 is off to hot but fun and
intriguing start. | look forward to seeing my students learn more in the coming weeks.

Limlimpt
Mr. Chenoweth

Upcoming_ Events

Feb 2nd Did sxAutix see his shadow?
(sk’oo-toh)

PINK SHIRTS will be handed out this
year! Please keep an eye out for the
notice

GRAD/SCHOOL Photo DAY

April 23,2025 Time - TBA

GRADUATION Gown Sizing Form DUE
Feb 7th

No school
Friday Feb 14th/Pro D DAY
Feb 17th/Family Day

The last Wednesday of February each year is Pink
Shirt Day in Canada. Pink Shirt Day, also known as
Anti-Bullying Day, raises awareness about bullying
in schools, workplaces, at home and online
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Dear Parents and Guardians,
Our class have been learning ice fishing words in Okanagan. Ask us to share some of the new words we’ve
learned! https://uppernicola.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/10.-Ice-Fishing.pdf

On Friday, January 10th we enjoyed going ice fishing as a school. Students all had an opportunity to
participate in learning on the land. We had fun cooking hot dogs and marshmallows too! See some pictures
of our adventures below.

way’
Ms. B

Contact information
nk.principal@uppernicola.com
nkwala@uppernicola.com
250-350-3370







